

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org

Headteacher Mr Gareth Yassin

4 September 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## Open Evening – Thursday 10 October 2024

You are warmly invited to attend our Open Evening on **Thursday 10 October 2024** between 6:30 pm and 8:30 pm.

The purpose of the Open Evening is to enable prospective students, along with their parent/carers, to come and look around Taverham High School and experience the facilities and resources it has to offer.

There will be presentations taking place in our Main Hall at 6:30 pm and 7:30 pm, with the evening ending at 8:30 pm. There will be the opportunity to explore our school and view the wide range of subjects that we have to offer, and members of staff and our student body will be available throughout the evening to answer any questions that you may have about the school.

If you would like to see Taverham High School in operation during the school day we will be running tours on **Friday 11 October 2024** between 9:00 am and 10:00 am. Should you wish to participate in a tour, please email our Main Office on: office@taverhamhigh.org to book a place.

We will also be hosting a community event at Christmas which will be another chance to meet staff and students and gain a feel for the school. More details about this will be sent out nearer the time of the event.

We are expecting large number of visitors for this event and parking is limited on the school site, so where possible, please consider coming to the event without your car.

As we understand the importance of your decision, we aim to provide you with all the relevant information you will require to ensure a smooth transition for your child/ward.

Yours faithfully

Mr G Yassin Headteacher

